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● Assessment last met on April 21 and will have its final meeting of the academic year on
May 5.

● Becka Zepeda (Biology) has been appointed the next Assessment Committee faculty
co-chair–congratulations to Becka!

● The college deadline for faculty to enter assessment data from 2022-2023 into eLumen
is June 1, 2023.

○ If faculty need help with this, please see the Entering Assessment Data into
eLumen tutorial.

○ Additionally, please keep an eye out for emails advertising drop-in Zoom
workshops during finals week, hosted by Assessment Committee members, for
faculty who would like more hands-on help in entering their assessment data into
eLumen.

● Assessment has reviewed 100+ courses & programs in eLumen in the past 2 weeks as
part of the end of semester curriculum push.

● Assessment has compiled preliminary results of the artifacts it received as part of the
committee’s assessment of ILO 3 this semester–results are very promising so far, with
all of the 19 artifacts (spanning all of BC’s pathways) meeting or exceeding expectations
in asking students to demonstrate competency in a field of knowledge or a job-related
skill.

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%20Fall%202021%20Entering%20Assessment%20Data%20in%20eLumen.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%20Fall%202021%20Entering%20Assessment%20Data%20in%20eLumen.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/AC%204-21-23%20Artifact%20Preliminary%20Results.pdf

